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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am making this submission as an individual representing my own
views. This is my first representation on the Proposed Plan.

As a resident of Linlithgow, close to the proposed development | have
a good understanding of the location.

We have suffered flooding in this area recently, and I am worried
about the flood risk to Braehead and Lower Deanburn due to additional
building at the top of this steep site. | am also concerned that the
change from protected landscape to housing is against S.E.S Policy,
and will have a detrimental effect on Linlithgow

Regards,
Alan Douglas






